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MEMORANDUM

April 9, 2010

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Staff Hiring Independent Contractors

FROM:
Tami Coleman, Executive Director, Accounting

RE:

New Procedures for Hiring Independent Contractors

Attached are new detailed procedures for hiring independent contractors. These have been established in an effort to comply with IRS requirements regarding appropriate determination and payment for individuals providing services to the district as independent contractors. Please note the following as you review this information:

· Independent contractors previously paid through school activity funds will now be required to be paid through the Lawson financial system.

· There are stricter requirements for obtaining a vendor number from the Accounts Payable Department for individuals wishing to provide services to the district as independent contractors. This may result in increased referral of these individuals to the Human Resources Department to be processed as employees.

· Employees are generally prohibited from providing services to the district as independent contractors. Exceptions to this rule are rare.  The only payment allowed to current employees outside of the normal payroll process is travel reimbursement. 
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